
Dear Alumnus 

It is heartening to know that the annual Basu Memorial Debate is being revived which used to be 
held in February every year. The annual Basu memorial debate will be held on Friday, Feb 19, 2016 
at 3.00 pm in the conference room of the Department of Education, University of Delhi. The 
debate will be open for participation to all who have been CIE alumnus - school teachers/school 
administrators/teacher educators and research scholars.  

 If you wish to participate in the debate please send your names mentioning your batch year (B.Ed/ 
M.Ed, M.Phil/ Ph.D.), current institutional affiliation, mobile number.  

You should also mention whether you would like to speak for or against the motion and in which 
language ( English/ Hindi). 

Please send your names through email on the alumni association email ID – 
ciealumniassociation@gmail.com  latest by Monday, 15th Feb 2016.  

The topic for the Debate :  

�श�ा के पुनरुत्थान के  �लए �वद्यालयी �श�ा म� आ-चूल प�रवतर्न आवश्यक  । 

Fundamental/Redical change in school education is required for the rejuvenation of Education. 

Note : Rules and regulations for the debate would be put on CIE Alumni website 
(www.alumni.cie.du.ac.in) shortly. 
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